
 

 

 
Cheshire Explorer Scouts announce 
new partnership with CVQO (2021) 
 
We are excited to announce a new partnership with CVQO, which will see young 
people gain a BTEC Level 2 qualification in Teamwork & Personal Development in The 
Community. 

 

Cheshire Explorer Scouts are keen to provide an accreditation to enhance the county’s 
community impact and to propel young people’s chances of employability in this unique 
way. Explorers will be able to use their prior scouting experience as well as complete 
units of practical and knowledge-based challenges to learn and develop new skills. 

 

“This really is a very big moment for Cheshire Scouts. We are honoured and 
pleased to be piloting this project alongside CVQO. We aim to develop the 
Explorer Scout programme by providing unique, inclusive employability 
opportunities for our young people our diverse communities.” 
Graham Proctor 
Deputy County Commissioner (Programme) 
Graham Proctor Assistant County Commissioner (Explorer Scouts) 

View our BTEC web page for more information: 

 
 
 
 
   

 
 
Thank you for your continued support & dedication, 
 
 

Amelia Riley 
Assistant County Commissioner (Explorer Scouts) 

www.cheshirescouts.org.uk/btec 

http://www.cheshirescouts.org.uk/btec

